St Paul's Extra Club Newsletter

Spring 2022 Issue



Happy New Year!

Firstly, myself and the Extra Club team would like to thank you for the many cards and gifts we received for Christmas. This was so kind of you. We hope that you all had a happy and healthy Christmas break and refreshed and ready for 2022.

It has been a testing time for us all, but we are glad that we have been able to carry on with little change or disruption throughout the Autumn Term and hope that this will remain the case. The children will continue to be registered in their rooms (Poppy - Reception, Year 1 & Year 2, Daffodil - Year 3 & Year 4 and Bluebell - Year 5 & Year 6) but they are enjoying mixing with one another during Extra Club time, whether that be outside, doing arts and crafts, cooking or ICT. In addition to the children's delight, it is highly beneficial to both younger and older year groups and a joy to see.

Places

Most sessions are currently booked to full capacity, apart from Monday and Friday mornings and Friday afternoons. There may be the odd availability on other days due to absences or play dates, so please ask in the event you require an adhoc session.



Extra Club Staffing

Just prior to the October half term. Miss Sara Hatton joined our Extra Club team as Deputy Manager. Miss Hatton will be working Monday to Friday in both the Breakfast and After School Club.

Our student staff members have remained the same and continue to work on a rota basis.

There will always be an Extra Club staff member on the front Reception desk from 4:30pm, who will call for your child/ren at the end of the session.



Invoicing and Payments

Invoices for January 2022 were sent out yesterday. Thank you so much to those of you who have already paid on receipt of this. Please always check your invoices and pay the balance shown in the top red box. Remember that our fees are due in advance.

If you wish to cancel your child's place, please can you give us a months' notice in written.



Please remember to notify us if somebody else is collecting your child.

Please label all your child's belongings!

If your child is not attending their session, please let us know.

Julia Drew – Extra Club Manager Telephone: 07734 979961 Email: extraclub@st-pauls.enfield.sch.uk